
Driving Rules 
 

Those students granted permission to operate a vehicle should understand that driving their vehicles to 

school is a privilege that may be revoked by the school authorities in the event a student violates any of 

the guidelines pertaining to the Driving Regulations. 

Lee Academy assumes no responsibility or liability for injuries to persons or for damage to or loss of 

contents from any vehicle while on school property. 

Any sophomore who has a valid driver’s license and any junior or senior wishing to drive to school must 

abide by the following rules: 

1. Students must observe a proper speed while on the school grounds. 

2. Students must park only in the proper student parking lot. 

3. Students may not park in faculty parking lot prior to 3:15 p.m. 

4. Students are not to drive on the grass. 

5. School buses and pedestrians have the right-of-way at all times. 

6. Students must be out of their cars upon arrival at school.  Driving privileges may be denied for 

violation of Attendance Policies (to include absences, tardiness and/or leaving school without 

permission). 

7. Cars are to be parked within parking lines. 

8. Students are not allowed to move their cars without permission from the office. 

9. Violation of these rules may result in suspension of driving privileges for a period of time to be 

determined by the Headmaster or Headmaster’s designee. 

10. Students are not to loiter in their cars. 


